
MEMO
Weber School District Board Members:
President Paul Widdison, Vice President Jon Ritchie,
Members: Douglas Hurst, Janis Christensen, 
Paul Widdison, Bruce Jardine, Jan Burrell, Kelly Larson
Superintendent Gina Butters

 
FROM: Candace Parr

DATE: July 28, 2023

SUBJECT: Sanitation Services for Child Nutrition Program

An RFP has been opened to provide Sanitation Services to Weber School District’s Child
Nutrition Department school kitchens. We received one proposal from SFSPac. The annual cost
of the contract would be $108,635.00. The length of the contract would be 1 year with the option
of up to 4 annual renewals. This cost includes sanitation supplies, inventory management, food
safety plan verification, and food safety education.

We would ask the board to approve this contract for the annual cost of $108,635.00. Thank you
for your consideration of this contract.


